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Dear Mr Lange,
CERTIFICATION OF INDEPENDENT REVIEW: ASSOCIATIONS WITH RELATED ENTITIES
I am writing to certify that APRA’s development of its Associations with Related Entities requirements has undertaken a process and analysis equivalent to a Regulation Impact Statement (RIS). 
I certify that the review has adequately addressed all seven RIS questions, and is submitted to the Office of Best Practice Regulation for the purposes of a final policy decision. 
I note that the regulatory burden to business, community organisations or individuals has been quantified using the Australian Government’s Regulatory Burden Measurement framework. These have been agreed with your office and are set out in Table 1. A regulatory offset has not been identified. However, APRA is seeking to pursue net reductions in compliance costs and will work with affected stakeholders and across Government to identify regulatory burden reductions where appropriate.
Table 1	Estimate of regulatory burden
	Annual regulatory costs, averaged over ten years ($m)

	Change in costs
	Business
	Community organisations
	Individuals
	Total change in costs

	Total, by sector
	3.09
	0
	0
	3.09





Accordingly, I am satisfied that the attached report now meets best practice consistent with the Australian Government Guide to Regulation.
Yours sincerely,



Attachment
Response to Submissions: Revisions to the related entities framework for ADIs (August 2019) 
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